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22nd May 2020 

 

Dear 6th Year Parent/Guardian, 

I hope you are your family are keeping healthy and well.  As promised, I’m keeping you 

updated.  You might have heard that yesterday evening the Department of Education & Skills 

published the Guide for Schools on Providing Estimated Percentage Marks and Class 

Rank Orderings. 

The guide is intended to give direction and clarity to schools on how to provide estimated 

percentage marks and class rank orderings within the calculated grades system.  However, it is a 

very long document.   

The 6th year teachers will have online meetings after the weekend to discuss the guide.  We will 

then be in touch with the 6th year students and with you, the parents to arrange an online 

meeting for you and to explain what is involved. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Emma Raughter 

Principal 


